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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stantonbury Submission Neighbourhood Plan. The 
following response is submitted on behalf of Anglian Water. 
  
I would be grateful if you could confirm that you have received this response. 
 
SNP2 Local Green Space Designation 
 
We note that changes have been in response to our previous comments on the wording of Policy SNP2 
of the Second Draft Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
The policy as drafted now states development within designated Local Green Spaces will be allowed in 
exceptional circumstances where the benefits clearly outweigh the harm. 
 
We are supportive of the policy as drafted assuming that infrastructure provided by Anglian Water 
would constitute an exception to this policy. 
 
Should you have any queries relating to this response please let me know. 


